Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: e-bike rental scheme 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

This request concerns the 'Santander Cycles Leicester' e-bike rental scheme, which was operated by 'Ride On' on behalf of Leicester City Council. I understand that Ride On went into administration today, according to the Leicester Mercury.

Please could you provide me with the following numbers to date:

- Total number of people registered since the scheme started.

Answer:
35,746


- Total number of trip hires since the scheme started.

132,917
Please note these numbers were from the last bulletin provided by the operator on the 27 February 2023.

The City Council do not hold any more recent or up to date information.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
